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Date: December 17, 2019  
 

Subject:       PACKAGE THEFT 
 

  

Miami Police Detectives are investigating a theft of a package that had been delivered 

to 421 N.W. 32 Place. The incident occurred on December 5, 2019 at approximately 

2:30 p.m.  

 

According to detectives and as seen on the video footage, the suspect is seen walking 

to the porch area of the home. Once there, he picks up a package which had been left 

by couriers and walks away from the property.  

 

Miami Police are currently looking for:  

 

Suspect: white male, in his early 30’s to mid 40’s, clean shaven, last seen wearing a 

white hat, black/grey shirt with lettering, grey shorts and sandals.  

 

Offending vehicle: possibly an older model four-door grey Lexus.  

 

Surveillance video is available via WeTransfer:  

https://we.tl/t-ibaoqHVKJm  

 

The investigation continues…  
 

 

 

 
 

Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s Burglary Unit at (305) 

603-6030. Those with information that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-Dade Crime 

Stoppers at (305) 471- TIPS (8477), visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select “Give a Tip” or 

Send a text message to 274637. Enter CSMD followed by the tip information and press send. 
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